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REMEMBER September is a THREE PAY CHECK Month  :)

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for Sept./Oct. 2010
Thurs. Sept 16th • Professionals Workshop, What it takes to be a SBU Professional at Noon, Wang 
Center rm. 301 (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Tues. Sept 21st • Chapter Exec. Board at Noon, WSCC Old Chemistry (RSVP to Corinne at 2-6570)
Weds. Sept 22nd • Chapter Membership Welcome Back meeting at Noon, Wang Center Lobby/Gardens 
(RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Thurs. Sept 23rd • Red Dragon Labyrinth Walk at Noon, By Stony Brook Union Labyrinth
Tues. Sept 28th • Women's Concerns Seminar, Female Reproductive Endocrinology & Infertility at Noon, 
Wang Center rm. 301 (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Sat. Oct. 2nd • One Nation Working Together, MARCH in Washington DC for details visit the website 
http://www.nysut.org/files/316_10_OneNationMarch_form.pdf  and call NYSUT Suffolk HQ @ 
631-273-8822 or NYSUT Nassau HQ @ 516-496-2035 about the buses.  Come join the thousands of 
New Yorkers & Concerned Citizens promoting Jobs for All, Preserving Public Education, Access to 
Health Care, Creating a Strong & Stable Economy and Supporting Unity, Not Division.
Thurs. Oct. 14th • Professionals Workshop, How to have a conversation with your supervisor at Noon, 
Wang Center rm. 301 (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Tues. Oct. 19th • Chapter Executive Board mtg.,  at Noon, Wang Center rm. 301 (RSVP to Corinne at 
2-6570)
Weds. Oct. 20th • Health & Safety Workshop, "In the Event of a Disaster" at Noon, Wang Center rm. 301 
(RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)

Two Additions to last HPD listing of Who's Who in our Chapter
Warren Randall @ 2-6358 is also the Part time Committee Chair
Pamela Wolfskill @ 2-7688 is also the Website Master

Defensive Driving Course for UUP Members & Families
A NYSUT sponsored Defensive Driving program is being offered on Tuesday and Thursday, October 5th 
& 7th, from 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM, Wang Center Lecture Hall 1, for all UUP employees and their immediate 
family members. Cost is $30 per person, payable in advance. Checks should be made payable to 
"NYSUT Benefit Trust" and delivered to the UUP office, 104 Old Chemistry, Z = 3475. Office hours are 
Monday thru Friday, 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM. Your check reserves your place in class. Participants are 
usually entitled to a 10% discount on their automotive insurance. Check with your provider. The certificate 
is good for three years of savings! Contact Corinne Burns at Ext. 2-6570 or 
cmburns@notes.cc.sunysb.edu for more information.



Stony Brook Cares/SEFA Giving Campaign has Started 
The Stony Brook Cares (SEFA) Campaign will run thru December 31st, 20110.  This is the University's 
annual fund-raising drive that collects and distributes urgently needed contributions to hundreds of 
charitable organizations (many working with Stony Brook University), giving vital aid and support to 
thousands of people in need.  You chose what charity you want to support and can have a lump sum 
check or have it as a deduction starting in 2011.  For more information click on  
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/stonybrookcares/

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. UUP Office at 104 Old Chemistry •  
• Bldg. Zip = 3475 • 632-6570 • Charlie McAteer, Your Happy PayDay Editor


